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Comments for Public Posting: Under the new Airbnb restrictions I am not allowed to rent the
guesthouse in my backyard. The guest house is not set up for a
full-time tenant. And unfortunately we’re very worried about
housing someone that will take it advantage of us and try to get
cash for keys. Unfortunately our house is an RSO. Without the
income of Airbnb we will have to sell our home.



